
GP cancer care social media campaign 

Throughout October we are launching social media videos showcasing the value of cancer care in general practice and showing how practices have

been open and seeing patients throughout the pandemic. Thank you to the cancer specialist GPs who have contributed their time to this. Keep an eye

on our Twitter and LinkedIn channels for the videos.

 

 

 


